
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 
 

Circular 37, 2024 - 25 
 

Dear Parents,                                      FRANCIS HABBA                         January 09, 2025   
  
With great joy that we personally invite you to THE PHOENIX - a movie based                         

on a real-life story that deeply moved and united us five months back.                                

This remarkable presentation, brought to life by our children, carries a profound message 

for every one of us. 
 

This is more than just a film; it’s a reflection, an inspiration, and a call to action.                        

I encourage you not to miss it - it’s truly worth watching and listening to. 
 

The event will also include a brief formal program with only two short speeches -                    

one by our Chief Guest and the other by our Provincial. The rest of the evening belongs             

to our students, whose performance will leave a lasting impact. 
 

We believe every parent must witness this presentation, as it highlights the kind                         

of training and values every child deserves in the coming days/years to come. 
 

We invite your family members too. Take your seats latest by 4·45pm, if not seats                

not guaranteed.  
 

Look forward to meeting you all at this meaningful event.  
 

INSTRUCTION 

1. Tomorrow will be a holiday for the entire school. 

2. Reporting time for the students - at 2·00 pm on Saturday. 

3. Gate no. 02 will be locked on Saturday. 

4. Parents must be seated latest by 4·45 pm 

5. Kindly avoid throwing waste or food stuff on the ground. Remember, this is                     

your ground. 

         Thanking you! 

              

         Brother Sanil Tharayil,  
         Principal  

 

Brother Balaswamy 
Co-ordinators - Mrs. Meble S Thomas and all Section Co-ordinators  
Teachers and Office Staff  
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